St Mawes Primary & Nursery School

SEPTEMBER Newsletter

11TH October 2024

Stars of the week



Diary Dates

17TH October – Nasal Flu immunisation in school

25th October – Halloween Disco

5.00pm - 7.00pm

28th October to the 1st November

- Half Term

4th November - Return to school

Castle Class News

My name is Mrs Grubb, and I am very excited to be joining the team at St Mawes Primary School. I will be teaching part-time in Castle Class alongside Mrs Crinks, and I look forward to getting involved in any musical activities happening across the school! In my spare time, I enjoy hiking and spending time with my family and dog, Copper, at the beach. Would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for welcoming me so warmly this week, and I look forward to meeting more of you soon!

We have had the most amazing afternoon with Nick from Steam Co, making us all Rocket Kids! Nick shared some very interesting information about SpaceX and the plans to reach Mars, how rockets work and some of the history that has led us to the technology we use today. We built and launched our own rockets and then watched as the Dynamite Rocket disappeared into the clouds and then floated back down. Apologies if it is in your garden!











We have been very busy in Sail Class in the last few weeks. We have been practicing music and the children have shown great understanding of keeping beats using different instruments.

Reading buddies is very popular where our older children listen and read with one of our younger children.

We had a great day with Nick from Steam Co, who not only showed us how to make and launch rockets, but the history about Space X and the technology we use today. Lots of fun launching our own rockets.

WELL DONE !!! Our netball winners at the Roseland Sports Festival



POSITION	SCHOOL
1st	St Mawes
2nd	Probus
3rd	Grampound Road
4th	Grampound With Creed
5th	Ladock
6th	Gorran
7th	Veryan
8th	Roseland Mat B
9th	Roseland Mat A

Attendance



PLEASE REMEMBER
PLEASE SEND YOUR CHILD INTO
SCHOOL WITH A WATER BOTTLE. ALSO,
NOW THE WEATHER IS GETTING
COLDER, PLEASE SEND YOUR CHILD
INTO SCHOOL
WITH A WARM COAT.



Maggie 31st October Jake 5th November Miss Easlick 12th November